
 

 

 

 

Date received: 17th January 2025 

Date responded: 24th January 2025 

Subject:  Income received for use of Noble’s Park for TT and MGP  

 

Question:  

“Please can you confirm over the last 5 years how much the Department of 

Enterprise has paid Douglas Corporation for the use of the grandstand and Nobles 

Park and what period this covers over both TT and Manx Grand Prix. Also include 

the payment for the hospitality tent as this is up for a longer period.” 

 

Response:  

Please find enclosed a copy of the information requested.   

 


